
Please join us in congratulaƟng Tiara Brown as 

our new Assistant AccreditaƟon Manager over 

the Bureau of Forensic Services.  

Tiara has been with the Department of Financial 

Services since 2009, originally working in the 

Office of the General Counsel.  On July 2017, 

Tiara joined the Division as a Public Records 

Technician handling the public records requests 

relaƟng to insurance fraud.   

CONGRATULATIONS TO  

GOVERNMENT ANALYST I  

TIARA BROWN 

We are pleased to recognize Tiara’s hard 
work and look forward to her con nued 

growth within the Division.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


